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EMCS WEEKLY MESSAGE FOR June 28 2018 


Congratulations and all the best to our 2018 graduates!   The staff at EMCS would like to thank our students and families for a great year and we wish you all a safe and restful summer.
The office will be open all next week from 9am – 2:30pm for any inquiries or unfinished business, including report card pick up.  

 Important:

To increase interaction between parents, students and teachers, we are bringing in a new program for teachers called MyBlueprint. The MyBlueprint platform is used for career education, digital portfolios and self-assessment core competencies from kindergarten to Grade 12. 
 
This is a Canadian-based platform offering curriculum related to career education and storage space for digital portfolios for learning, communicating progress and assessment. MyBlueprint also offers a continuous look into each child’s learning that teachers, parents and students share. 
 
Your consent is needed in order to set this up with your child. 
 
To learn more about MyBlueprint and give consent, please visit the consent page online now. 
 
https://consent.sd62.bc.ca/apps/OnlineConsent
 
 
Attachments:

Amber Academy 2018-2019 Classes – see attachment 
EMCS School Operations Calendar – see attachment
School District 62 Calendar – see attachment

Important Upcoming Dates: 

June 28 – Report card pick up (9am – 12pm)/Last Day of School

August 28 and 29 – Timetable pick up
September 5th – First day of school for Grade 9s only

September 6th – First day of school for all students


Further information about school start-up for 2018/19 will be emailed to families over the summer.
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